






8. Administrative Updates

Adjourn 

► New Main Street Businesses

None

► Updates from Elected Officials

Carolyn Miller, City Manager stated that Susan Cates, Director of

Brenham/Washington County Economic Development resigned on Friday, March

31.

Council member Shannan Canales updated the board on an event for the Downtown

Brenham Business Owners Association happening in June. There will be a Father's

Day Beer & BBQ walk.

► Other Updates

None

There being no further business, Doug Peck adjourned the meeting at 5:09 pm. 
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